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Sent: 10 August 2020 12:40
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Refined Issues and Options Consultation 2020

We support all of your comments raised in your recent newsletter, particularly the Post Office and
Cafe which would be a great asset to Valley Park.

As dog walkers, Valley Park offers great opportunity for physical exercise with convenience and
our concerns are that this should be maintained.

Litter has become an increasing blot along with vandalism to fences, gates and paths.

| have become an official litter picker through necessity rather than choice.

At what times of year should we expect to hear (or not hear) shooting of game on adjacent private
land as random shooting seem to be becoming more of the norm.

Warden patrols throughout our woods would be welcome too.

Finally, might the Government’s proposed loosening of planning applications result in a newly
proposed housing development along Castle Lane.

Thank You






